
GUIDELINES FOR POSTER PRESENTATION 

 

Dear POSTER presenter, 

 

Before preparing your presentation, please take a few minutes to read these guidelines.  

 

Posters will be displayed in the dedicated conference room, starting on Thursday, September 19th, 

2024, and lasting until the end of the Conference. Participants will be allowed to enter the room and 

discuss the posters at any time during conference hours. 

 

Before the conference, you are kindly asked to prepare the poster in Portrait Orientation (100 x 70 

cm h:w – B1 size). Please ensure that fonts are large enough to be well visible to the audience. Place a 

picture of the presenting author near the title at the top of the poster to allow viewers to identify your 

paper and yourself easily. Indicate the authors’ names and email address information to allow 

interested viewers to contact you for more details. Prepare all diagrams or charts neatly and legibly in 

size sufficient to be read at a distance of 1.5 to 2.0 meters.  

 

During the conference, you are kindly asked to bring a printed version of your poster to the 

Conference. No print service will be provided during the conference. 

 

Posters mounting 

Poster boards will be equipped with a click-fit. Therefore, no mounting materials are required. 

 

MOUNTING DISMANTLING 

Date: Thursday, 19/09/2024 

08.00 – 09.00 

Date: Friday, 20/09/2024 

Shortly after the conference ends 

 

Shall you need further assistance or for any individual queries, please get in touch with the 

OrgHort2024 Conference Secretariat at info@orghort2024.pl 

 

mailto:info@orghort2024.pl

